

Herberts Park Road
Darlaston
Wednesbury
West Midlands
WS10 8QJ
United Kingdom

Telephone Number: 0121 568 3300 Fax Number: 0121 568 3301 enquiries@darlaston.graceacademy.org.uk

Thursday 19th November 2020.

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to you regarding an incident involving a member of staff today that resulted us calling an ambulance. The staff member was injured using specialist equipment in the staff area of the technology department. We have dealt with this using health and safety and first aid procedures.

We wanted to make you aware in case your child was worried as we needed to change the exit procedure today. Currently there will be no change to the normal day tomorrow.

We thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs J Anstey

Associate Principal

